



April Blossoms: Room Bb's Monthly Newsletter

Welcome to the cheerful month of April! As the flowers begin to bloom and the birds sing their sweet melodies, we are excited to share all the delightful happenings in our classroom. The Children in Room Bb have been busy exploring, learning, and having lots of fun.

Here are some highlights for the month of April: We will create artwork using different materials, sorting objects based on their themes: Horses, Cows, Pigs, Fingers/Hands and Feet/Legs.

Outdoor Adventures: We will be doing our best to take advantage of our warmer days for outdoor play areas. The children will continue to engage in our fun and stimulating outdoor activities such as climbing, using ride-on toys, and exploring nature. We continue to develop their gross motor skills, coordination, and social interaction while enjoying the fresh air.

Music and Movement: Even with our extended time outside, music and movement will continue to be an integral part of our day. The children enjoy dancing, singing, and playing musical instruments. They have learned songs and nursery rhymes, which have helped them enhance their language skills, rhythm, and coordination.

Literacy Corner: Storytelling and reading are an essential part of our daily routine. The children will be introduced to new books according to our themes and are encouraged to explore them independently daily. We will be reading; Horses: "The Little Genius Horses" by Teesh Holladay, Cows: Click, Clack, Moo: Cows That Type" by Doreen Cronin, Pigs: "If You Give a Pig a Pancake" by Laura Numeroff, Fingers, hands, feet and legs: "Where Is Baby's Belly Button?" by Karen Katz.

Dates:

April 1-5= Horses
April 8-12= Cows
April 15-19= Pigs
April 22-26= Fingers/Hands
April 29-May 3=Feet/Legs





Reminders:

- As always, we encourage open communication between parents and teachers. If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us through Lilio. We are grateful for your continuous support and look forward to another fun-filled month of learning and growth with the children.
- Please check your child in everyday on Lillo. Don't forget to check Lillo throughout the day to see how your child is doing and if they need any supplies. Please note that some days pictures may be updated later in the day depending on the amount of activities happening in the classroom. We are busy little learners each day!!!
- Please bring detachable pull-ups. If they have an accident, it is easier for them to change themselves with the detachable pull-ups.





 Please ensure your child comes to school dressed for outdoor exploration, with weather-appropriate clothing and sturdy shoes.

• Don't forget to <u>label all</u> your child's belongings to prevent mix-ups and ensure everything makes its way back home (clothes, jackets, sweaters, blankets, shoes and water bottles)

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's journey. We are grateful for the opportunity to be a part of their growth and development.

Wishing you all a joyful and vibrant April ahead!

Thank you, Room Bb Teachers